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As a longtime member of our community, I'm thrilled by Antler Developments' proposal for the access project at 50
Main Street. This project presents a golden opportunity to create a space where families can come together and
create cherished memories.
One of the most exciting aspects of this proposal is the focus on providing children with incredible opportunities for
play and exploration. From playgrounds to sports facilities, this project will offer a wide range of activities that will
allow kids to unleash their imaginations and enjoy the simple pleasures of childhood.
Moreover, by revitalizing an area that has unfortunately become known for mischief, Antler Developments is not
just building structures; they're building a sense of community. Families will finally have a safe and welcoming
space where they can gather, connect with each other, and build relationships that will last a lifetime.
I'm particularly impressed by the plans to improve pedestrian connections and make Dietrich Crescent more
accessible for essential services. This will not only make our neighborhood more functional but also improve the
quality of life for residents.
Additionally, the creation of an accessible parkette is a wonderful addition to our community. This space will not
only be beautiful and inviting but also safe and inclusive, ensuring that everyone can enjoy its benefits.
In conclusion, Antler Developments' proposal is a game-changer for our community that I was so happy to see
Council recognized with their acceptance in the fall. I was very proud to see Council be so invested in the success of
our community. It's a testament to their commitment to creating spaces that bring people together and enhance
quality of life. I wholeheartedly support this project and can't wait to see the positive impact it will have on our
neighborhood.
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